
REMEMBERING

Dietrich Ted Wiebe
May 3, 1931 - March 18, 2014

 

 It is with great sadness that we announce the peaceful passing of Ted Wiebe after
an extended battle with cancer.  Ted served long term as a Letter Carrier
Supervisor in the Abbotsford area and leaves behind his loving wife, Laura Wiebe,
of over 55 years, his children Sherry & (Tim) Derksen, Doug & (Teresa) Wiebe, and
Rod & (Becky) Wiebe.  He also leaves behind 9 grandchildren and their spouses, 6
great grandchildren (another on the way), and many friends and extended family.  A
viewing will be held at Central Heights Church on Monday, March 24th from 7:00 -
8:00 pm.  A memorial service will be held at Central Heights Church on Tuesday,
March 25th at 1:00 pm.  In lieu of flowers, donations may be made to the Christine
Morrison Hospice.  He will be missed.

 


